Marco Muia

From: Smith, Jemimah <Jemimah.Smith@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 March 2024 14:19

To: Nick; Marco Muia

Subject: Environment Agency - Reissued Inspection report - WML 50066
Attachments: EAWML 50066 Compliance Assessment Report 14-09-2023 AMENDED.pdf

Dear Nick and Marco,

Please find attached the amended compliance assessment report (CAR) form from the inspection which
was conducted on your site on 14/09/2023.

The amended CAR form contains revised action deadlines following the outcome of the recent CAR form
challenge.

Regards, -

Jemimah Smith
Environment Officer (Cheshire Waste)
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Knutsford Road, Warrington, WA4 1HT
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recipient, for business purposes. '

S




